
Media Contact:
Darby Grimes
Director of Events & Programs
darby@kittitascountychamber.com

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
The Kittitas County Chamber of Commerce Postpones the Home & Garden Show to 2025
 

ELLENSBURG, WA – March 25, 2024 - The Kittitas County Chamber of Commerce
regrets to inform the postponement of the 2024 Home and Garden Show to next year.
This decision has been made due to unforeseen challenges regarding exhibitor
availability, ultimately impacting our ability to deliver the caliber of event for our
sponsors, exhibitors and attendees.

The Home and Garden Show, originally scheduled for April 13, 2024 from 9 a.m. to 4
p.m., was created to highlight the thriving construction sector, encompassing home
services and retail businesses, thereby supporting one of our key industries.

Despite our best efforts to proceed with the event as planned, we were unable to do so
this year. Rest assured, we are fully dedicated to working diligently to make the 2025
Home and Garden Show a memorable and enriching experience for all. All current
exhibitors will be refunded and offered a booth at our show this next year.

If you have any questions, please contact our Director of Events & Programs, Darby
Grimes at: darby@kittitascountychamber.com or call our office at (509) 925-2002.

About the Kittitas County Chamber of Commerce: The Kittitas County Chamber of
Commerce is the largest business support and development organization in Kittitas
County, and one of the largest in Central Washington. With over 500 members
representing every business sector, the Chamber and its committees oversee
county-wide tourism promotion and economic development initiatives and a range of
business support tools including publications, web services, seminars and even
leadership development for a new generation.
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